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28 April 1947

Colossi Sosthönes Bohn
67 Broad Street
New York 4, N. Y.

Deer Colonel Bohai

Thank you vary mak for your kindness in send-
ing no that most interesting annual report of the
International Telephone and Telegraph Corp. It is
sassing to learn at first hand how widespread are the
operations of your oonpany.

While I on still very busy in learning how to
take over this new job, I do hope that sone tine in
the near future I shall have an opportunity of wising
you either in Washington or In New York.

Again with thanks for your thoughtfulness, pleas*
believe ne,

8ineerely,

417,eff /4—
R.	 BILLINSOBTTER
Rear Admiral, USN


